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At first glance, Bert is a musician, but on a deeper level, he is an 
artist who is constantly reinventing his craft.  His writing, 
performing, engineering, and producing music integrate more than 
just the mechanics of the craft.  His music draws on his passion in 
everything he does.  As a multi-talented instrumentalist and 
singer,  Bert, as "Garrison" also engages his audiences with his 
warm vocal style and his artistic expressions.  
  
From studying with Cleveland Orchestra members as a boy, to 
becoming a Nashville Cat,  performing in the streets of Europe, 
and on to continued education at Berklee College of Music in 
Boston, Bert  honed his craft and extended his talents beyond live 
performance.  His entrepreneurial launch of Bert Elliott Sound, Inc., 
a thriving audio post production company for 45 years, has 
enabled Bert to concentrate on his own projects.  

As a producer and sound designer, Bert Elliott is capturing the 
history of our aging generations, including veterans, history 
makers, and people with a compelling story… in their own words. 

These conversations will be invaluable to future generations, who, 
unfortunately are not being exposed to much of their family and 
community history. Elliott says, “I am always excited to listen to 
and document these fascinating gems of history using not only 
audio, but photography, video, and music”. 

Bert has a long career of audio and video production, including 
soundtracks for documentary films in museums, Grammy 
nominated album projects, and commercial voice-over recordings 
for many Fortune 500 companies. He has an extensive library of 
original music as well, and has produced many published audio 
books over the years. 
  
Bert's life as a thriving musician encompasses both signature 
audio production and creative and memorable live performance.  
  

 
  




